
Upcoming Events 

¶ June 8-10 BPW/PA State 

Convention, Genetti Hotel 

and Conference Center, 

Williamsport, PA  

¶ June 15 Latrobe BPW 

regular meeting, 6 pm, 

Bishop Connare Center. 

¶ July 7 District 3 Paint & 

Sip, 5-7 pm, Painting 

With A Twist, South Side. 

¶ July 9 District 3 Guided 

Tour of Phipps Conserva-

tory and glass exhibit. 

¶ Aug. 3 Latrobe BPW 

crossover board meeting, 

6 pm, Trinity Lutheran 

Church Fellowship Hall. 

T 
ime flies when 
youôre having fun.  
Seems like it was 
just last month we 

were installing our 2016-
17 officers and kicking off 
the new club year at our 
new location. What a great 
year it has been. The tran-
sition to the Bishop Con-
nare Center has been 
wonderful. Such a great 
facility with so much to 
offer our group.  
 
Thank you to Re-
becca and her din-
ner team for every-
thing during the 
transition.  
Thank you to the 
board and commit-
tee chairs for serv-
ing and for your 
dedication. We set 
out to make a dif-
ference and I truly 
believe we met our 
mission. Thank you Nicole 
for an amazing line up of 
speakers and guests that 
challenged us to make 
positive changes ï in our-
selves, our local and our 
community.  
 
Itôs great to see our mem-
bers embracing the oppor-
tunities to get involved and 

be that difference. We 
have truly put our heart 
and soul into every project 
this year. I canôt thank eve-
ryone enough for donating 
to all our causes.  
 
Personally, our theme of 
Make a Difference has 
opened my eyes to the 
role I play every day as a 
mother, friend, employee, 
customer, etc. From a 
smile, compliment or a 
listening ear, I am more 

aware of the ripples my 
actions create and the 
need for positive waves 
into our daily lives. 
I have truly enjoyed this 
year as President and I am 
honored by your confi-
dence in me.  I am excited 
to attend state convention 
and share all our wonder-
ful news. We have so 

much to be proud of 
thanks to each and every 
member. With your com-
mitment, involvement, en-

couragement 
and invest-
ment in our 
local we are 
stronger than 
ever. We are 
reaching more 
women in our 
community, 
sharing our 
passion and 
generating 
excitement 

about BPW.  We have 
great momentum. Letôs 
keep it going! I am looking 
forward to another great 
year with all of you. 

Thanks for a great year 

June 2017  

REMINDER: 
There is no regular 

meeting of the 

Latrobe BPW in July. 

A MESSAGE FROM 

YOUR PRESIDENT 
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Scholarship, award recipients honored 
On May 25, the Latrobe BPW honored 
and presented five graduating seniors 
from Greater Latrobe Senior High 
School with two scholarships and three 
awards at the schoolôs annual award 
presentation. 

Representing BPW at the awards 
presentation was Marsha St. Pierre. 

She presented scholarships to Sarah 
Takitch ($500) and Emily Miller 
($1000). 

In addition, Abby McCracken, Cassidy 
Sullivan and Samantha Poklembo were 
presented with awards.  

McCracken received the Geraldine 

McCartney Award ($125); Sullivan, the 
Mary Martha Himler Art Award ($125) 
and Poklembo the Virginia S. Griffin 
Business Award ($125). 

BPWôs scholarship and award program 
is administered by the Community 
Foundation of Westmoreland County. 

Marsha St. Pierre (center) with scholarship winners from 
Greater Latrobe, Sarah Takitch ($500) and Emily Miller 

($1,,000). 

Three Greater Latrobe seniors were honored with BPW awards at a presentation 
ceremony. Here, (left to right) is Abby McCracken, $125 Geraldine McCartney 
Award recipient; Marsha St. Pierre, Latrobe BPW; Cassidy Sullivan, $125 Mary 
Martha Himler Art Award recipient; Samantha Poklembo, $125 Virginia S. Griffin 
Business Award recipient. 

 

May Student 

of the Month: 

Congratulations to the 

Latrobe  BPW Students of the 

Month for May, Natasha Mar-

tin of Derry Area and Alexis 

Joles of Greater Latrobe. 

They were honored at our 

May meeting. 

District 3  
Summer Events 
Mark your calendar for these fun District 
3 events: 

¶ Friday, July 7, 2017 ï Paint & Sip 
at Painting with a Twist, South Side. 
The painting will be ñReflecting 
Pittsburgh,ò which is a painting of a 
bridge in Pittsburgh! The cost is 
$35.00 per person. Event is from 5-
7 pm. 

¶ Sunday, July 9, 2017 ï A guided 
tour of Phipps Conservatory and the 
glass exhibit. The cost is $20 per 
person. 

A minimum of 15 people needed for 
each event. If you are interested in at-
tending, please contact Tara Marhefka-
Steiner at tmarhefka@comcast.net. 

https://www.facebook.com/Tara.Marhefka.Steiner?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/Tara.Marhefka.Steiner?fref=mentions
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¶ Can you recommend a speaker that you think our 
Latrobe BPW members would enjoy?  

¶ Are you interested in being a speaker?  

¶ Is there a topic you find interesting and think it 
would be beneficial for our members to hear more 
about?  

If you answered YES to any or all of the above questions,           
then please contact Nicole Purnell (Issues Management Chair) at 

724-552-7060 or npurnell930@gmail.com                                     
with your ideas for our 2017-2018 Speaker Series!  

Ideas Wanted! 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
 

  

 June 5 Janet Poole 

 June 11 Mary Ann Urban 

 June 13 Mary Ann Sherin 

 June 14 Alexis Downes 

 June 15 Paige Green 

 June 15 Emily Tumbleson 

 June 17 Joell Olson 

 June 18  Lisa Tatone 

 June 27  Melissa Boerio 

 June 29  Georgia Pavlik 

  

  

Our newest members were inducted at the May BPW meeting. They included: Laurie Corbett, Barbara Griffin, Michele Kane, Deneen 

Krowicki, Danette Meredith, Diane Ruggerio, Lisa Moore Hoffman and Brook Stitt. Congratulations, ladies.  

mailto:npurnell930@gmail.com

